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08 June 2021                                                                   

  

MA. LOURDES G. FERRER, CESO IV 
Regional Executive Director and  
Member, Regional Nutrition Committee 
Department of Environment and Natural Resources MIMAROPA 
3rd Floor, L& S Bldg., Roxas Blvd., Manila 
 

Attention:  Ms. Fatima G. Grate 
Information Systems Analyst I and 
Member, Regional Nutrition Evaluation Team  

 

Dear Director Ferrer: 

 

Greetings from the National Nutrition Council – MIMAROPA! 

 

The National Nutrition Council - MIMAROPA Region will be spearheading the celebration of this year’s 47th 

Nutrition Month in the region with the theme “Malnutrisyon Patuloy na Labanan, First 1000 Days Tutukan!”. The 

theme calls for collaborative efforts of all sectors to increase awareness on the significance of first 1000 days of 

life as a strategic intervention to cease all forms of malnutrition. This is an annual campaign held every July led by 

the NNC to create greater awareness on the importance of good nutrition among Filipinos as mandated by 

Presidential Decree 491. 

 

Relative to this, may we earnestly request for the following: 

a) short nutrition month video greeting from the Honorable Member of the Regional Nutrition Committee (RNC) 

and Regional Director of DENR MIMAROPA to be sent not later than 21 June 2021 (Monday), and 

b) agency’s 2021 Nutrition Month Plans and Activities to be submitted on or before 25 June 2021 (Friday).  

 

The video will be posted in our official NNC MIMAROPA Facebook Page to formally commemorate the month-

long celebration of the Nutrition Month.  Attached, please find a sample greeting; however, feel free to include 

additional message if you wish. Kindly ensure that the video will not exceed one minute. Please send your video 

greeting and proposed activities at nncmimaropa@gmail.com. 

 

Should you have any concerns regarding this matter, our staff, Ms. Nichole Kate S. Loyola with mobile number 

0908-110-0917 and email address nichole.loyola@nnc.gov.ph will closely coordinate with your office on this 

matter.  

 

Thank you for your continued support to our nutrition programs. We are looking forward to your favorable 

response to our request. Keep safe!  

 

Very truly yours,  

 

 

MA. EILEEN B. BLANCO, RND, MPA 

Nutrition Program Coordinator 

OIC, NNC – MIMAROPA 
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